
Petition to Save Homes and Trees on Park Rd., Protect the
Edge of Sedgefield and Provide for Pedestrian Safety
We oppose the proposed construction of a sidewalk on the Sedgefield-side

 of Park Rd. between Poindexter Dr. and Sunset Dr.

• The project is unnecessary, destructive, and will not add to
public safety.

• It is preferable to direct pedestrians to cross Park Rd. at
intersections with lights.

• Adding foot traffic on both sides does not aid safety, but
increases hazards to pedestrians and to cars entering and
exiting driveways on this busy road.

• The project will substantially devalue homes on Park and
affect values of Sedgefield properties in adjacent streets

• The project will cause the loss of most of  the tree canopy along the road, ruining the esthetic
beauty of the road.

• Foot traffic along this section is minimal and the project is opposed by local residents who are
the most frequent pedestrians in the area.

• There are much higher priority needs in other areas for sidewalks.
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Contact: Robert FitzPatrick, 2808 Park Rd.,  704-334-2047, robertfitzpatrick@mac.com


